

From: Leslie Mcdermott [mailto:LMcDermott@ansi.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2009 12:39 PM
To: Dr. Ajit Jillavenkatesa; Erin Grossi; Erol_Yesin@ita.doc.gov; Gene Eckhart; Jeff Weiss; Jennifer Stradtman; Nicolas Fetchko; Renee Hancher; Shaun Donnelly; Teresa J. Cendrowska
Subject: India SCCP - New Workshop proposals for your review
Hello all,

Thank you vey much for providing comments on the two proposals received thus far for workshops under the India SCCP.  ANSI has received two more proposals which are now available for your comments as well.  The first comes from the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA), and requests a workshop on the safe storage of gaseous fuels.  The second proposal was submitted by Purdue University, with endorsement from the International Biometric Industry Association (IBIA).  Purdue has submitted the proposal for a workshop on issues pertaining to biometric standards, and IBIA has offered to act as co-sponsor for the workshop.  (NOTE: IBIA’s letter of endorsement is attached to this message.)

Both proposals may be downloaded and viewed from the SCCP wiki site, similarly to the first two proposals.  For your convenience, instructions for using the site are pasted below.  Ted Lemoff of NFPA, and Dr. Shimon Modi of Purdue University are both available for questions, and their contact information is included in the respective proposals.

Please review the proposals at your earliest convenience and return your comments or recommendations to me so that ANSI can proceed by submitting the proposal to CII along with your comments.  In order to help facilitate the comment process, I have included below three questions for your feedback.  Please keep these questions in mind when returning comments.

1. Is the topic/general scope of the proposed workshop a good idea and beneficial to U.S. stakeholders? 
2. Do you have any specific suggestions on items that should be included in future discussions for planning the proposed workshop? 
3. Would you like to remain involved as planning for the proposed workshop progresses? 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about any of the above.

Thank you,

Leslie

Leslie McDermott
Program Administrator – International Policy – Regional and Bilateral Programs
American National Standards Institute (ANSI)
1819 L St NW  6th Floor
Washington, DC  20036
T: +1.202.331.3626
F: +1.202.293.9287
lmcdermott@ansi.org 
Instructions for using SCCP Wiki:

1. Visit http://us-indiasccpwiki.ansi.org/.  This is the public view where we will post information for all stakeholders. 
2. You will need to log in to view the documents.  Use the log-in “SCCP-AP”, password “india!”. 
3. On the menu in the left column, click on “Documents for Review”, which appears after login. 
4. Proposals will be filed under “Workshop Proposals”. 
